
What a colourful day we have had today with! The children showed great 
determination on their one mile sponsored run for Children and Need in their 
spots and yellow this afternoon. Thank you to Mr Anderson for organising this 
and thank you to all of you for helping us to raise an amazing £1928 for 
Children in Need! 
 
It was a delight to accompany Saturn and Jupiter classes on their trip to Magna this week. We all had great fun learning 
about earth, air, fire and water. I enjoyed attending a workshop with Saturn Class exploring how light travels using laser 
pointers, mountains and boats and watching a shadow puppet theatre. The children were beautifully behaved and we 
even had a few sleepy-heads on the coach on the way home! Thank you to Mr and Mrs Anderson for organising this trip 
and to the parents who accompanied us. 
 
We continue to show many prospective new parents around school and it is always encouraging to bring them into our 
calm, purposeful classrooms, where children are engaged in their learning and able to speak eloquently to visitors about 
their Maths and English and Topic work.  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 
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We are very excited to announce this year’s All Saints Christ-
mas Extravaganza on Wednesday 11th December.  

After our very successful Polar Express and Elf events, we have 
decided that this year’s theme will be The Grinch. 

Tickets will be available from Monday on Parent Pay at a cost 
of £10 per child to include a party tea and present.  There is no 
charge for adults attending.   

Donations are needed for your class raffle hamper.  There will 
be boxes in the parent shelter for you to leave your donation 
in. 

We would also like donations of children’s gifts for the tombo-
la. 

If you can help in any way before, during or after the event, 
please sign up on the whiteboard, which will be on the drive-
way from next week. 

It is going to be a really fun event especially as we are going to 
have our very own Grinch leading the moves on the dance 
floor!! 

There will be another meeting for those interested in helping 
with this event on Thursday 21st November at 3pm.  All Wel-
come! Mrs Honey  



Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 19th November: Sun class visit to ‘Annie’ at St 

Aidan’s 

Monday 25th November: Year 6 visit to East Barnby 

Monday 2nd December: Sun Class visit to York Minster 

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES  

Jupiter Class: Friday 22nd November 3pm 

Sun Class: Friday 29th November 3pm 

Congratulations to all our Mars class certificate winners 

this week. 

Values award: Eloise for Respect 

Writers of the week:  Izzy and Hettie 

Congratulations for trying so hard with 

your writing. 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

Wednesday 4th December: Whole 

School trip to Harrogate Panto 

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity play  

Wednesday 11th December: Christmas Extravaganza 

Thursday 12th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 16th December: Community Lunch 

Tuesday 17th December: Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree –

Parents Welcome 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 17th November 8.30am to 9.30am BCP Holy 

Communion 

Monday 2nd December: First Lego Church from 3.30pm 

at All Saints Church. 

Refreshments available, all welcome (adults and chil-

dren) 

If you are not receiving email notifications about Church 

Family Zoom Services and would like to be email 

enquiries@allsaintschurchko.org 

Sports Report 
Year 3/4 Football 
This week, the team were back in action 
for the final time this calendar year. 
They showed a real improvement in 
their grasp of tactical play - many children understood 
the importance of defending which led to three very 
close games. It was brilliant to see the team showing all 
their school values on the pitch as well as their foot-
balling skills. We did have a goal this week, a super 
strike from Archie finding the bottom corner! 

Dodgeball Club — players needed! 
Dodgeball club for Year 1 and 2 started this week. The 
three children that came showed fantastic passion for 
the game and were amazing to have for the extra hour 
after school. Unfortunately, dodgeball club can not sur-
vive with only three members. If, by next Tuesday, 
there are less than eight children, the club will have to 
stop. To sign up, please visit parent pay.  


